
Project Coordinator-
Early Childhood Development Project
Planète Enfants & Développement (PE&D) is looking for one Project Coordinator (PC) to involve Early Childhood Development Project in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.

The Project Coordinator will work directly with local partners, in particular Ho Chi Minh City Associtation of Children’s Rights Protection (HACRP), local authorities such as DOLISA, DOET and project beneficiaries under the supervision of Country Director in Vietnam.
Please refer to the attached TOR for more information.

Interested candidates are invited to submit CV and cover letter in English with the subject line of “Project Coordinator – Early Childhood Development Project - candidate full name” to julia.levivier@planete-eed.org applications by 20 March 2025 are strongly encouraged. While we appreciate all responses, only shortlisted candidates will be contacted.
